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Right-wing in US pushes anti-worker tax bill
Transport workers facing job-killing tech change 
_______________________________________

This is a RadioLabour report recorded on Thursday December 14, 2017. I'm Marc Belanger 

In the United States the right-wing Republican party is taking advantage of its control of Congress to push through a tax reform bill which will hurt working people and increase income inequality in the country. A vote on the tax bill is expected before the end of the year. Unions are fighting back by mobilizing their members against the legislation.  Organizing the efforts at the national level is the AFL-CIO – the largest labour federation in the US. It represents some 12 million members in 56 unions. 

(audio)

The United Nation's agency focused on matters of work in the world is conducting a global inquiry into the effects of new technologies on the future of work. The UN's International Labour Organization – the ILO – has been asking labour organizations to organize discussions about how new technologies will effect their members. One of those organizations is the International Transport Workers Federation.  The ITF is facing major changes such as the introduction of driverless cars and the rise of unregulated companies such as Uber. Rob Johnston is the ITF's Assistant General-Secretary.

(audio)    

And that's it. International labour news you can use. I'm Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it's all about global solidarity.
